
Withington Village Green Committee Meeting Minutes
Wednesday 5th September 2018 

Present: Cllr. Alan Williams (Treasurer), Ron Lucas, Brenda Marshall, Dave Pye, Jon Scutt and Wayne Thomas (Chair).

Apologies
Lisa Gray (Secretary), Cllr. Phil Heath, Cllr. Martin Timmis and Vicky Timmis.

Minutes of the 2nd May 2018.
The minutes of the 2nd of May 2018 were accepted as correct and signed by the chairman.

Maintenance
Hedge cut in alleyway from Pub to the green and Cuttings put on Bonfire by Wayne and Alan. Ron has only had to cut the grass a few times this dry summer. The outside and inside of the hedge will need to be cut by Ian Roberts in the near future. He also needs to spray the grass on the Green. The path needs weeding and Dave will get some Round up for Phil and Ron to spray in the next week.
The mower needs some oil. Alan has some in his shed which he is kindly donating to Ron.

Use of the Village Green for parking
This was discussed and it was agreed that a notice should be put on the gate and an e mail sent to those wishing to use the green to park on. This would state that people do it at their own risk and the Village Green Committee and Parish Council take no responsibility.

Volunteer Proforma
It was agreed that we should bring the form to a meeting so that volunteers can sign them. This form will mean volunteers do things at their own risk and will not claim against others.

Finance
The insurance for the mower is up for renewal and Alan will investigate the best option.
Finance Report – For the period of 18th April, 2018 to 5th September, 2018

Balance brought forward from 18/04/18 	£4,603.28
Income since 18/04/18                               	£775.54
Comprising: 
	Friends of the Green - £505.00
	Gift Aid - £260.79
	VAT Refund - £9.75

Expenditure since 18/04/18                       	£0.00	
Balance as at 05/09/18				£5.378.82

AOB
We need pallets for the bonfire and transport to collect them.

Next meeting: Wednesday 14th of November 2018.
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